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UPDATES:


✦ We joined Sharon and Peter at Veteran’s Park on Pine 
Street to hand out treats on Halloween 🎃  .  It was great to 
see so many kids and their  families enjoying the evening 
even though it was chilly.


✦ The Waubaushene Santa Claus Parade is on the last 
Sunday of November (the 26th) at 1 p.m. JOIN US! ⛄❄ 


✦ Floating containers on our waterways.  Following our 
delegation to Council on Oct. 25 asking for Council to ban 
these so called floating homes from our waterways, we 
prepared a letter to Transport Canada asking for their  


✦
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intervention to ensure that municipalities and the province 
have jurisdiction to ban and control these floating sea 
containers,which are polluters and nuisances in our waterways


✦ OUR LETTER TO TRANSPORT CANADA CAN BE


✦ Found on THE TALPINES MEMBERS ONLY PAGE OF 
TALPINES.ca.    Check it out!  If you can’t remember the 
password, drop us an email.


✦ WYE marsh is holding an open house on December 2 and 
has offered Talpines a booth to display and sell our turtle 
nest protectors.  We’re thrilled! Hope to see you there.  
wyemarsh.com


We’ll be there at the vendor’s Booths:


• 9:00 am - 3:00 pm
• Talpines POA, Operation Grow, Sunnyside Su's Healthy 

Treats & Meridian Info Booth

All the best from your Directors!

Victoria
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